
----- Original Message -----  

From: Douglas Goodrich  

To: sardpw1@govt.co.saratoga.ny.us  

Sent: Monday, December 27, 2004 2:42 PM  

Subject: SAI Wx Advisor  

Dear Mr. Speziale,  

I have been contacted by Bill Stanwyck about the issues concerning making his weather 
reporting system available at the Saratoga County Airport. We use his SAI Weather 
Advisor here at the Tri-Cities Airport and find it very useful for several reason. Our 
tenant/pilots use it on a regular basis. Our student pilots in our flight school have 
maximum wind requirements and can access that info via our website 
www.GoodrichAviation.com to tell whether or not they can fly. Weather information is 
critical to making good flying decisions and a pilot can never get to much. Having actual 
weather info from the local airport instead of a larger airport from several miles away can 
only make flying safer. I like and feel comfortable with the SAI system because it take its 
information from a FAA certified automated weather observation system (AWOS) and 
presents it in a clear, understandable way. I can then link that info to my website for 
everyone to benefit from it.  

I would recommend using Mr. Stanwyck's system and making it available to your pilots.  

Please contact me if you have any other questions.  

Sincerely,  

Doug Goodrich  

Douglas A. Goodrich  

President/GM  

Goodrich Aviation  

Phone 607-222-5166  

Fax 607-786-0692  

www.GoodrichAviation.com 
 


